
 
 
 

1. Andrew Theobald gave a very interesting talk to the group on the 
10th May 2023 entitled "Baby Boomers". This brought back many 
memories for people; 

 

2. Borden Heritage Group will be having a stall at Borden Fete on the 
1st July 2023. They will be bringing along their display boards, some 
ephemeral for people to look at and a golf game; 

 

3. The next Heritage talk is being held on Wednesday 14th June 2023 
in Borden Parish Hall at 10.30 a.m. Sally Wright will be telling us the 
story of Sittingbourne Heritage Museum. 

 

John Hepburn 

Chairman Borden Heritage Group 

 


